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16th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your support throughout these unprecedented times.  We are really 

enjoying having the children back and it has been a busy and productive return to 

school. 

 

Car park 

 

Please can you ensure that you walk on the paths and do not walk across the car park as 

we are keen to avoid any accidents. 

 

Thank you 

 

Lateness 

 

It is crucial that your child arrives at school in time for the start of the day.  Even 10 

or 15 minutes late will mean that they miss out on their phonics sessions.  Please be 

mindful of this and we thank you in anticipation of your support.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

 

This week Swans have been 

looking at where different 

plants grow. The children 

have planted some herbs and 

some sunflowers. Then 

created our own cardboard 

gardens.  
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Diary Dates 
 

Tuesday 20th October Boo to a Goose Theatre, “Space Cats” – Year 1 

Wednesday 21st October Individual Photographs with Tempest Photography 

Friday 23rd October Non Pupil Day 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th October Half term 

Tuesday 3rd November Fantastic Food workshop at RHS Rosemoor – Kingfishers and 

Woodpeckers 

Thursday 5th November Fantastic Food workshop at RHS Rosemoor – Swans and 

Swallows 

Monday 9th November  Boo to a Goose Theatre, “Space Cats” – Year 2 

Monday 23rd November  Nasal flu immunisation for children that have been registered 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you for the food that you have been sending 

in for Harvest Festival in the classrooms.  Any 

more donations would be grateful appreciated. 

 

Thank you 
 

 

 

Mathematics  

This week Swans have been working on addition number sentences. The children used resources to 

solve each addition and then used the greater than/less than/equal to symbol to compare it with a 

different total.  

 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher  

 



 

 

 

 

 

  
 


